
 

Heinrich Böll Stiftung Palestine & Jordan and the Palestinian American Research Center 

(PARC) invite you to a round table to present the study of "Gender Empowerment and 

Treated Wastewater Reuse in Ein Qinia" by Dr. Marwan Ghanem on Wednesday 

12.10.2016 at 11:00 am at hbs meeting room- 5th floor/ Ramallah. 

 

Dr. Marwan did this study in order to improve the empowerment of communities and 

individuals, particularly women, on the acceptance of wastewater treatment projects and 

the reuse of treated wastewater. Research was carried out at the Al-Tireh quarter and 

EinQinyia village in Ramallah about whether or not training women in treated wastewater 

reuse can increase their awareness and acceptance regarding the reuse of treated 

wastewater from the Al-Tireh Wastewater Treatment Plant. The results of the study will 

be presented on Wedesday. 

Attached is the draft study. 

To confirm your attendence please call at 0-2961121 or by email at 

dana.abulail@ps.boell.org 

http://ps.boell.org/en/contactFor hbs location please visit:  

( hbs is located at Tal az Zaatar St. 6, Al Amin Building, near to Friends Boys School, 

behind Al Qaykab Garden in Al Bireh. ) 

  

 

 

 

 

The study will be presented in English 
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